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4 AUG 1982

The Association of VVKR, Inc./
Dewberry § Davis/Everett I. Brown

720 North Saint Asaph Street

Alexandria, Virginia 22314

ATTENTION: Mr. William F. Vosbeck
Gentlemen:

Agency representatives have concluded the evaluation
and ranking of architectural-engineering firms for the
design of the new Headquarters Building in McLean,
Virginia. The firm of Smith, Hinchman § Grylls Associ-
ates, Inc. has been selected, subject to successful
contract negotiation.

The Evaluation Team wishes to extend their appreciation
for the professionalism and cooperation displayed by the
members of your Association during the selection process.

Please return all copies of the 1) Master Development
Plan and Master Utility Systems Plan and 2) Environmental
Assessment and Master Development Plan to:

Building Planning Staff
Room 4E50

Central Intelligence Agency
Washington, D.C. 20505

Sincerely,

ontracting Officer
Office of Logistics
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